GGI/HALDIA Dated- 25" Sep’17

B
GLOBAL GROUP OF INSTITUTIONS

NOTIFICATION ON:  PUJA VACATION
CONCERN TO: All the students of GGL

This is being informed to all the students of GGI that on account of DURGA PUJA (Dashera
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Fesiivai), the academic funciions of the Instituie will remain closed ili 8" of Getober’17 from
tomorrow i.e. 26" Sep’17. The usual activities will resume on & from 9™ of October’17.
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GGI, Haldia.



